
 

 

 

Any candidates who has successfully completed the final examinations conducted by Sri 

Lanka Law College in 2024 may apply to apprentice at the Commission to Investigate 

Allegations of Bribery or Corruptions (CIABOC). 

A covering letter, together with a curriculum vitae should be submitted to the Administration 

Branch of the Commission via email ciabocadm@gmail.com on or before 2nd August 2024 

 

 

 

W.K.D.Wijeratne 

Director General  

30th July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opportunity to Apprentice the Commission to Investigation Allegations of 

Bribery or Corruption (CIABOC) 
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